
Review Criteria for the FFI Strategy and Action Plan 
 
 
The review of the Flood Forecasting Initiative Strategy and Action Plan should 
address at least the following questions: 
 

1. Is the scope of the Plan appropriate for a WMO activity; i.e., does it clearly 
define those things that are traditionally within the WMO mission and omit 
those things that are not? 

2. Does the Plan unambiguously state its purpose, and does it articulate a 
sense of what it hopes to achieve over the coming 5-10 years; i.e., what 
constitutes a successful initiative? 

3. Are FFI priorities clearly defined, are they tractable, and do they 
complement the broader suite of objectives associated with related flood 
programmes. 

 
 


